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October 25, 2016 

 
 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 
 Re: Docket Nos. ER-55, Sub 0 and ER-39, Sub 1 
 
Dear Chief Clerk: 
 
 The Public Staff has reviewed the filings in the above-referenced dockets and 
is of the opinion that, as of the October 13, 2016 filing, the application to transfer the 
certificate of authority to resell electric service at Aspen Charlotte is complete and in 
compliance with the requirements of G.S. 62-110(h) and Commission Rule R22.  
The Public Staff, therefore, recommends that the Commission approve the transfer 

to Breckenridge Group CNC, LLC, subject its compliance with its certified 
statements within the application and subsequent filings in this docket. 
 
     Sincerely yours, 
 
 
     Electronically submitted 
     /s/ Elizabeth D. Culpepper 
     Staff Attorney 
     elizabeth.culpepper@psncuc.nc.gov 
 

 
 
 
c:  Parties of Record 
     Scott Saillor 
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